
Erratum 
 
The Thurrock Public Health report presented to council on 23 November contained two 
erroneous figures. 
 
It should have read  
 
4.9 per 1,000 (not per cent) of 15-24 year olds in Thurrock use opiate and/or crack 
cocaine 
 
And 
 
5.11 per 1,000 (not per cent) of young people (9-17 year olds) are currently receiving 
drug or alcohol treatment 


